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28 March 2022 
 
Year 9 Options 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We hope that you are well at this time. Prior to students moving into Year 10 they will select their 
GCSE option subjects.  
 
An assembly has been delivered to students describing the options process and students will have a 
tutor session where they will be given their options booklet.  I would like to draw your attention to 
the following key dates, in relation to the options process: 
 
Thursday 10th March 2022   Options assembly for students 

Wednesday 30th March 2022 (5.30pm – 7 pm) Options Evening for Parents and students in Year 9 

Friday 1st April 2022 Student deadline to return online Option Forms via 

Microsoft forms 

 
Students in Year 10, work towards the following GCSE subjects: 
 

• English Language and Literature  

• Mathematics  

• Science 

• RE  

• Geography or History – students must select one 

• 2 Option subjects – students select two subjects – these are listed below: 
 

 
 

After the Options evening, the link will open for students to make their option choices via Microsoft 
forms. The online form will be emailed out to students via their school email address.  
 

 Option 1  Option 2 
Language French  French 

 Spanish  Spanish 

GCSE Subjects 

Art  Business 

Business  Computer Science 
DT: Food and Nutrition  Media 

DT: Paper and Boards  Music 

DT: Timbers  PE  
Drama  BTEC Sport 

Photography  Creative iMedia ICT 

BTEC Subjects Health & Social Care  Health & Social Care 
 Performing Arts   
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Students will also have a careers session with the school careers adviser, Miss Brennan. She will be 
going through the online careers platform that all students will have access to; Unifrog. Students can 
access this from home and I would recommend that you spend some time with your child looking at 
this great resource.  
 
Thank you for your support and time.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Scanlon on sarah.scanlon@cncs.school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
          
Mrs S Scanlon        Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher  

mailto:admin@cncs.school
http://www.cncs.school/
mailto:sarah.scanlon@cncs.school

